

## CASCADE CHRISTIAN SCHOOLS

Dedicated to Developing Discerning Leaders

**Don Johnson**Superintendent of Schools

Tim Kleefeld, CPA, *Director* Business and Finance

Glenna Frederick, Ed.D, *Director* Curricular and Professional Development

Shawn Manley, Director Development

Gail Mehrer, Director Early Education

Paige Wescott, Director International Program

Don Simpson, Director Leadership Development

Naomi Warren, *Director* Marketing and Admissions

HIGH SCHOOL Frank Washburn, Principal

JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL Terry Broberg, Principal

Frederickson Elementary Mary Severeid, *Principal* 

PUYALLUP ELEMENTARY Joyce Blum, Principal

TACOMA ELEMENTARY
Bonita Cheshier, Principal

Frederickson ECC
Jennifer Mahlum, Director

PUYALLUP ECC Ruth Williams, Director

TACOMA ECC Karen Curtiss, *Director* 

DISTRICT OFFICE: 815 21st Street SE Puyallup, WA 98372 253-841-1776

Fax: 253-841-2232 www.cascadechristian.org May 4, 2009

Dear Junior High Parent(s):

eny Busheng

As we begin to close another great school year, I am excited to inform you about the Junior High Overnight Celebration.

On June 5<sup>th</sup>, our Junior High students have the opportunity to gather at the YMCA in Puyallup. This all-night event will have activities, food, and FUN! Students may arrive at the YMCA between 10:00 and 10:30 p.m. Your student will need to be picked up no later than 6 a.m. on Saturday morning (June 6<sup>th</sup>).

In order to make this evening successful, I am looking for parent volunteers. For this event, we need a 10:1 student/adult ratio. If you are able to volunteer, please fill out the appropriate section of the attached permission slip and return it to the front office.

The Overnight Celebration will cost \$15 per student and includes all activities and food. Please return the permission slip and \$15 to the office by **Friday**, **May 29**<sup>th</sup>. Permission slips and payment must be received prior to the event in order for your student to attend.

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to call or email my assistant at <a href="mailto:saras@cascadechristian.org">saras@cascadechristian.org</a> or (253) 445-9706.

Terry Broberg, Principal
Yes, my student has permission to be part of the Overnight Celebration.
No, my student will not attend the Overnight Celebration.
Student's Name:
Parent/Guardian Signature:
Yes! I'd like to volunteer to help at the Overnight Celebration.
Phone: Email: (Please provide for follow up correspondence)